
Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CENTRAL OFFICE
Bonifacio Drive, Port Area, Manila

April 16, 2021

DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM )

26 lCIRCULAR NO. )
Series of 2021 dt 4120/202\

FOR I TO : Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau Directors
Service Directors
Regional Directors
Heads of UPMOs
District Engineers
This Department

For information and guidance, attached is a copy of the letter dated April 12, 2021 signed by
Director Maria Luisa Salonga-Agamata, PhD., CESO V, Public Assistance and Information
Office of the Civil Service Commission (CSC), announcing the extension of deadline for
nomination to the 2021 Search for Outstanding Government Workers until April 30, 2021.
Nominations may still be submitted online to the email address of the CSC Regional Office
(RO) or Field Office (Fa) where your agency is clustered.

A copy of the said Department Memorandum Circular may also be downloaded from the
DPWH website: htto://dowhweb. If an office cannot access the DPWH website, a hard copy
may be obtained from the Records Management Division, HRAS, upon request.

For dissemination to all concerned.

~
MARICHU A. PAlAFOX, CESOIII
Assistant Secretary for Support Services

Ene!: Letter from Director Maria Luisa Salonga-Agamata,
Civil Service Commission (CSC) April 12, 2021

cc: Office of the Secretary

10.1.4 JVL/CDP/VGV



ClvrL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

April 12, 2021

Secretary MARK A. VILLAR
Department of Public Works and Highways
Bonifacio Drive, Port Area
Manila

Dear Secretary Villar:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission (CSC)!

We are pleased to inform you that the deadline of nomination to the 2021 Search for
Outstanding Government Workers is extended until 30 April 2021. Nominations may
still be submitted online to the email address of the CSC Regional Office (RO) or Field
Office (FO) where your agency is clustered.

To ensure widest dissemination on the extended nomination period, may we
respectfully request your kind assistance in disseminating this announcement through
your electric bulletin board, website and/or social media postings, as well as actively
sharing the same to your families and friends in other government agencies.

Please see the following links for your reference:

https:/ /www.facebook.com/civi Iservicegovph/posts/3053033078300503
https://fb.watch/4J4Gzb5q3z/
https:/ /www.youtube.com/watch ?v=y-oVEZ7 oiaQ

Also attached is a high-resolution infographic announcement which may be used for
information dissemination.

For further inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out to the National HAP
Secretariat at hapsecretariat@csc.gov.ph.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

By Authority of the Commission:

M~l~~, PhD., CESOV
Director IV, Public A~~nce and Information Office
Head, National HAP Secretariat

Bawat Kawani, Lingkod Bayan!
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